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Join the official languages Symposium 2025 
Take part in the various activities offered as part of the Official Languages Symposium organized by the Official Languages Centre of Excellence at Treasury Board of Canada Secretariat. This event will be held from November 17 to 21, 2025, under the theme “Artificial intelligence in support of official languages”.
Official Languages Symposium Week offers several activities for public servants.
November 17 (1:30 p.m.) – Armchair discussion (webcast)
How can federal institutions leverage artificial intelligence (AI) to promote a more bilingual, inclusive, and effective public service that benefits employees and the public?  To learn more, tune in to the webcast, where senior officials will share their vision and experiences and discuss the concrete opportunities AI offers to transform our workplaces.
For more details about this activity and how to register, visit the “Armchair discussion” page on the Symposium's GCwiki.
November 18 and 21 - Virtual workshops and information sessions
Are you curious about official languages? Perhaps you would like to learn ways to improve your second official language? As part of your duties, you must comply with Part VII of the Official Languages Act, how can you do that? These are just a few examples of the presentations that will be offered on November 18 and 21.
For a complete list of topics for the virtual workshops and information sessions, their time slots, and their MS Teams links to participate, visit the “Workshops and information sessions” page of the Symposium's GCwiki
[signature]




image1.png




